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NU Board of Regents Still Considering Presidential Candidates 
UNDATED (AP) - The University of Nebraska regents are still mulling four candidates for the
system's top spot. 

The Lincoln Journal Star reports the Board of Regents met behind closed doors for two hours on
Tuesday to review feedback submitted by students, faculty and staff regarding the presidential
finalists. 

Chairman Howard Hawks says board members haven't started narrowing down the candidate pool.
He said a final candidate could be chosen as early as January. 

The four finalists were named on Nov. 3. Each has since toured the state and the system's four
universities while meeting with stakeholders. The search has cost the system $211,000. 
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